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Report 12.500 
 
Environmental Wellbeing Committee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 23 October 2012 

Renewal of global consents project 
 
Graeme Campbell, Manager, Flood Protection introduced the report and Tracy Berghan, Principal 
Planning Advisor, gave a Power Point presentation. 

 
Moved (Mr Gawith/ Cr Wilde) 

That the Committee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the contents of the report. 

3. Endorses the proposed process for securing new flood protection operations and maintenance 
consents. 

The motion was CARRIED. 

Noted: The question of how the process for renewing the consents fits with a Treaty based 
partnership approach was raised and further advice on this is to be sought. 
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